

We had an impactful 4th quarter at Safety Club, Sahas Foundation. Thanks to all of you!

Sharing a few noteworthy projects here.

Welcome to the latest edition of the Safety Club newsletter! We are excited to share with you all of the important work we have been doing in the fight against child sexual abuse.

From conducting safety workshops in schools to training teachers, we are dedicated to empowering children and their communities with the knowledge and skills they need to protect themselves.

We are grateful for the support of our donors, volunteers, and partners, who have helped make all of this possible. In this newsletter, you will find updates on our recent activities, as well as stories of inspiration and hope from those who have been positively impacted by our work. We hope you enjoy reading about all that we have accomplished together and join us in our mission to end child sexual abuse and create a safer world for all children.

Promoting Child Safety in Hyderabad

This Thanksgiving, we were filled with joy as we launched a safety drive in Telangana. Our hearts were touched as we interacted with the children and taught them about safety. We are so grateful to Padma Rallapalli and Mr. Vishnuvardhan for making this possible, and to Nikhila Anumukonda for lending a helping hand. It was truly heartwarming to see the kids learn and grow, and we are thankful to have had the opportunity to make



Empowering Teachers to Create a Safer Community

We had the opportunity to train the teachers at Kidzee School in Gurramguda last quarter. Their dedication to the safety and well-being of their students was demonstrated through the successful Child Safety Week they organized at the school. This is a great example for other educational institutions to follow in prioritizing the safety of their students.





Safety Workshops in Karnataka

We are incredibly grateful and inspired by the dedication of Sangeeta Giri and her team of volunteers in their efforts to educate children at the Model Education Society (Bangalore), Embassy Govt Kannada School, Sonahalli School, and in conducting teacher training workshops in Arlawad village. It is truly heartwarming to see the engagement and enthusiasm of both the children and teachers as they participate in our safety club workshops and work towards building a safer community. We offer our heartfelt thanks to Sangeeta and her team for all that they do to make a positive impact in their community.









We were impressed by the dedication and passion of Siri Ranganath, a student volunteer, as she and her friends conducted a workshop for the children at the Paraspara Trust, an open shelter. It is inspiring to see young volunteers taking an active role in promoting child safety and making a positive impact in their communities.





Safety workshops in Uttarakhand

Narayana's Artnirbhar Bharat Foundation's team truly demonstrated their dedication to the well-being of the community with their safety workshop for 150 children at Saraswati Shishu Vidya Mandir in Pandukeshwar Village in Uttarakhand. We Thank the trainer Ms.Vijaya Panwar for the great work!

People Update

We are absolutely thrilled to announce the return of Sowmya, a rock star volunteer of the Safety Club! Sowmya's dedication to child safety is truly inspiring, as demonstrated by her efforts to train over 75,000 children in Andhra Pradesh. We are excited to have her back as a member of our team. Sowmya works at Amazon and is looking to start an Amazon chapter of volunteers to continue making a positive impact on child safety, and we have no doubt that her leadership and passion will inspire others to join in this important cause. Welcome back, Sowmya, and thank you for all that you do!

As members of the Safety Club - Sahas Foundation, we are personally inspired by the impact we have made in the fight against child sexual abuse. We have reached an incredible 200,000 children and trained 1,250 teachers and our workshops have been held in 5,000 schools in India and our books have been translated into 7 different languages, allowing us to spread our message of safety even further. The dedication and support of our donors, volunteers, and partners has been invaluable in helping us achieve these goals, and I am grateful to be a part of such a compassionate and determined team.

However, we know that there is still much work to be done in the fight to end child sexual abuse and create a safer world for all children. We remain committed to this mission and will not rest until every child is protected from harm.

Wishing you all the very best in the new year,

Sincerely and with gratitude, The Safety Club Team

